
 

Villa Park High School ChemClub Chapter  

The American Chemical Society 

June 6, 2015 

 

To Whom it May Concern- 

VPHS ChemClub will participate and interact with students during the spring workshops in Science Literacy 

sponsored by Villa Park Rotary Club. Our demonstrations and activities in the elementary schools are part of 

our agenda as well as having guest speakers (professors and working chemists) as guest lecturers. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Karen Pham 

2015-16 President 

Villa Park High School ACS ChemClub 


